Nichole Baldinger

From: Molly Kapeluck

Sent: Tuesday, February 9, 2021 5:30 PM

To: Barbara Babbitt; Christopher J. Meager; Clark DeVitis; Dave France; Matt Shaughnessy; Nichole
Baldinger; Richard Brandenburg; Rocco Yeargin

Subject: FW: Council Question

Nichole,

Same for this one.

From: Sid Cowan lll <sidcowan3@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 9, 2021 9:12 AM

To: Molly Kapeluck <mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org>
Subject: Council Question

Hello, with the increase in residents teleworking, are there plans to develop a true fiber network similar to Fairlawn Gig,
or plans from private companies to develop a true fiber network? Current systems are very unreliable, especially with
the increased usage over the past year. | have the top tier from Spectrum and experience outages as well as slow
speeds all the time, weather during peak times or not. A true fiber network would not only benefit residents, but
business and the schools as well.

Thanks!

Sidney Cowan



